
COUNTY OF YOLO 
Office of the County Administrator 

 

 Beth Gabor 625 Court Street, Room 202 ▪ Woodland, CA 95695 

Manager of Operations & Strategy (530) 666-8042 ▪ FAX (530) 668-4029 

 www.yolocounty.org 

Patrick S. Blacklock 
County Administrator 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Beth Gabor, Public Information Officer 

July 29, 2015 (530) 666-8042 [w] ▪ (530) 219-8464 [c] 

 

 

County Road 86A Closure to Replace Bridge Over Cottonwood Slough  
 

(Woodland, CA) – Due to bridge removal and replacement over Cottonwood Slough, County Road 86A 

from County Roads 23 to 25 will be closed to through traffic July 30 into December.   

 

Detour signs will direct motorists to alternate routes.  Access to properties along the closed section of 

the road will be provided at all times.  This project will replace the existing structurally deficient bridge. 

 

Construction costs are approximately $1,196,000 and will be funded with federal Highway Bridge 

Program funds. 
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